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Nightcliff Jetty Car Parks

Nightcliff Jetty Car Parks provide community 
access to the Nightcliff Foreshore, boat ramp, 
jetty, food vans and Sunset Park. 
City of Darwin has received a request to 
review the closing time of the car parks and 
we want to hear your views.
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Nightcliff 
Jetty Car Parks are 
closed at 11pm and 
opened at 4am each 

day



Which car parks are being reviewed? 
The large car park that connects to the Nightcliff Jetty and the smaller car park next to it, 
opposite 226 Casuarina Drive.

Why are the car parks closed at night?
The car parks were first closed at night in 2000. This was due to issues with antisocial 
behaviour and disruption to local residents. 

Why is the closure time being reviewed?
There has continued to be some issues with excessive noise and public disturbance from 
the site at night time. 
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What is the request?

City of Darwin has recieved a request to consider an earlier closing time for the car parks. 

Current car park closure time: 11pm to 4am

Requested car park closure time: 9pm to 4am

What do you think?
City of Darwin wants to hear from the community to find out what you think about the 
closing time of the car parks. 
Do you support changing the closing time from 11pm to 9pm?
Do you support changing the closing time from 11pm to 10pm?
To provide your feedback:
Survey: www.darwin.nt.gov.au/nightcliffjetty
Email: haveyoursay@darwin.nt.gov.au
Phone: 8930 0197

Have your                  
say by 5 May 

2017


